
April 13, 2021

RE: New messaging system from head office

Please be advised that the Lester B. Pearson School Board transitioned to a new messaging 
system that sends mass emails to parents. This transition happened earlier this month.

messages coming from no-reply@lbpsb.qc.ca and no_replies@lbpsb.qc.ca.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may case.

Lester B. Pearson School Board 

Commission scolaire Lester-B.-Pearson 
1925 Brookdale Ave., Dorval. OC. Canada 
www.lbpsb.qc.ca 

We have been notified that many of these messages are landing in the "junk" folder of the 
recipient. Please take a moment to verify your junk box and "mark not as junk" (whitelist) any 


